
The University of Birmngham has a new recruitment programme for faculty positions, Anniversary 
Fellows and Chairs, with 125 positions foreseen over the next few years. These span the full range of 
activity at the university, and experimental particle physics applicants are welcome. The first round 
of applications has a closing date of 30th January 2024. More information is available here: 

<https://fellowsandchairs.birmingham.ac.uk/#opportunities-section> 

A high level of demand is expected for these positions. Potential ATLAS candidates are asked first to 
contact Prof Paul Newman (Paul.Newman@cern.ch), as soon as possible, before preparing a full 
application. 
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